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Chair Dembrow
Vice chair Olsen
Esteemed committee members:

I am Teresa Wilson from Klamath Falls.  I attended the hearing Feb. 4, 2020.  I was a small business owner and a
retired RN, BSN in pediatrics, a mom of 4 and grandmother of 9.  My family including my husband, pediatrician,
has promoted the health and safety of our family and community for 3 decades.
Thank you for your work on this critical existential issue, the climate emergency.
As a grandparent and health care provider I care that my grandchildren have clean air and water to breathe and
drink.
I ask you to not delay and take this opportunity to take climate action to protect our health and well being.  It is a
false choice to choose our health over jobs.  Let’s move on to the 21st century.  Treasure Oregon by supporting SB
1550!
Teresa Wilson
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